
 

 

 
  

What is Digitoll 

Digitoll is a new digital solution for transmitting 
information about goods and transport. The concept 
makes it easier for entrepreneurs to fulfill their digital 
obligations. 
 
1. Digital notification and disclosure of information from 
February 1st 2026 
 
2. Declaration before border crossing and removal of the 
Direct transport rule September 1st 2026 
 
Information about transportation, consignments, and 
declaration must be submitted digitally before border 
crossing. This will lead to an automated and easier border 
crossing. If everything is in order and you get a green light 
at the border at Svinesund and Ørje, you can pass without 
stopping. You still need to drive through the customs area. 
At several of our border crossings, you can register your 
arrival on a tablet and receive a green or red signal. In other 
places, you must stop at the customs station and show 
the registration number of your vehicle. There, you will be 
informed whether you can proceed or if more 
documentation is needed. 



 

 

How does it work? 

 
 

1. Registration: Your business must 
register and adapt its IT systems. 
Inform your manager about the benefits 
of using Digitoll. 
 

2. Information in advance: Submit all 
necessary documents digitally before 
border crossing. 

Benefits: 
Faster and easier border crossing. 

By adopting Digitoll early, you will be able to 
adapt to the new arrangement well before the 
deadline. 

Questions? 
Contact the Customs Authority at 
digitoll@toll.no for help and more information. 

toll.no/digitoll 

toll.no/en/corporate/digitoll 


